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Office of the Lieutenant Governor Phil Scott,}Lieutenant Governor
The State House [phone] 802-828-2226 |
115 State Street [fax] 802-828-3198

Montpelier, VT 05633
www.ltgov.state.vt.us

May 14, 2015

Senator Norm McAllister
712 Hanna Road
Franklin, VT 05457

Dear Senator McAllister:

I'am writing to acknowledge receipt of your message from your phone call to my State House office
today. The content of the message was regarding your decision to continue serving in your current
senatorial position and not resign from the Vermont Senate. | must say | am extremely
disappointed, as | do not believe your continued service is in the best interests of your constituents,

the Legislature, nor the Senate as an institution. | truly hope you will reconsider.

This letter serves as official notice the Committee on Committees has met to formally remove you
from both the Committee on Agriculture and the Committee on Institutions, effective immediately.

Sincerely,

Lt. Governor Phil tt
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